                                                                                                                                    29 Athlumney Hall
                                                                                                                                    Navan
                                                                                                                                    Co. Meath                                                                                                                                   
                                                                                                                                    February 2020

Dear Sir/Madam,
[bookmark: _GoBack]I am interested in obtaining work through the Summer Internship Programme at Byrne Wallace which would allow me to display my commitment and dedication to hard work.
I am pursuing this summer internship programme in order to obtain valuable experience in the disciplines of law prior to undertaking my Masters in Law later this year. I am currently completing my final year in Law and Media, in Dublin City University. 
I am a determined, self-motivated individual with specific interests in corporate and business law. I believe that my work ethic, communication skills, aptitude for customer service and my organization and administrative skillset would make me an asset to your organisation. 
Thank you for your consideration. I am available for interview at any time, and can be reached at mark.foy4@mail.dcu.ie or 0873151307. 
I hope you will consider me in the role of the Summer Intern Programme; I look forward to hearing from you.
Sincerely,
Mark Foy.
